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GWINNETT COUNTY MAN WANTED FOR  

HEALTH INSURANCE FRAUD 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Kenneth Allen, 46, 

of Peachtree Corners, has been charged with insurance fraud and forgery. 

 

Between August 2019 and March 2021, Mr. Allen submitted eight claims through his supplemental health 

insurance policy for treatment of several injuries at multiple medical facilities in Atlanta. 

 

“Our office was notified of Mr. Allen’s deceit by the insurance company after several suspicious claims were 

submitted,” said Commissioner King. “Our investigation confirmed that the hospital visits never occurred, and 

the documents used as evidence in the claims were forged. Mr. Allen received approximately $6,100 from the 

false claims.” 

 

Warrants were taken out against Mr. Allen on October 17th in Gwinnett County. He remains wanted at this time.  

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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